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The monthly newsletter - October 

SRS NEWS BUZZSRS NEWS BUZZSRS NEWS BUZZSRS NEWS BUZZ     

DUSSEHRA Festival Vibes : The nine powers of the nine forms were highlighted 

rejuvenating the vibrancy of Navaratri.  



       Ayudha Pooja—an Aura of divine force 



       
  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Orientation program for Deogiri Parents and Students. 
Our SRS team headed by Mrs. Adiptee Kumbar, Principal Mam, Mr.Salim Sir along with Sen-

ior faculty visited Deogiri to 
* communicate orientation expectations and benefits. ... 

* Create a welcoming and energetic atmosphere. ... 

* Recognize needed lifestyle changes for students in concern with behaviour, attitudes, dress 

code and academics. 

* Demonstrate clocking in and out on time. 

* Describe the various rules and regulations implemented by the school. 
Most of the Students were also recognized and appreciated for their academic performance, 

cleanliness, sportiveness, geniunity, behaviour and awarded with certificates boosting other 

children to be next in turn. The above event was well appreciated by all the parents for such an 
informative, friendly day! Great orientation!”   

Ed-chat on POCSO for Teachers  

Certificate Day— Crazy and Best Garba 

Dancers were awarded on Dussehra   

Certificate Day— Invokers of 9 Goddesses  were 

awarded for adding hues to the      reason for the 

season  



       
  

  

 

 

 

 

 

MYG, founder patron’s death anniversary  

An epitome of love, peace and generosity on 29th October 

Editor-in-chief –Mrs.Adiptee Kumbar, Principal, Editorial Panel-Mrs.Prathibha S J & Mrs.Ziya Tabussiain,            

Technical Editor-Karthik Goud, Head Boy :Kum.Shreyas Shanabhogara, and Head Girl: Kumari.Pratishta Kulkarni. 

Welcoming students back to school amidst pandemic...! 

25th October 2021 . Today was the new beginning to change the world as our tiny tots of 

grade 1 to 5 entered the school after a long gap of 2 years with great enthusiasm. 

An overwhelming welcome was given to the students through an exotic display of band set. 

The parents were also addressed by the principal regarding protocols and school on goings. 


